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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul SEPTEMBER 30, 2020 

Upcoming Events 
 

October 2~ SPIRIT Day/ Noon Dis-

missal/ Faculty Meeting 

 

October 3 and 4~ Food Drive bene-

fiting our local food pantries at all 

masses sponsored by the 8th grade 

Confirmandi. 

 

October 5~ Spirit Store opens!! 

 

October 6~ Middle School Parent 

Meeting at  St. Theodore. 

 

October 7~ SPPTO Meeting in the 

Gym 

 

October 13~ PICTURE DAY 

 

October 16~ End of First Quarter 

 
October 23~ Noon Dismissal/ Parent 

Teacher Conferences. 

Dear St. Paul families,  

     Today was another beautiful faith-

filled day here at St. Paul.  I am so proud 

of all of our students!   Today everyone 

was so reverent during our all school 

mass.  We had beautiful music and Je-

sus, what more can you ask for? 

    For the month of October we are fo-

cusing on the virtue of REVERENCE, 

showing your deepest respect for things 

of GOD.  This month I will be challenging 

the families to discuss this with each 

other.  A leaf will come home with the 

youngest child for your family to illus-

trate or write ways to be reverent for 

things of God. 

Blessings to all as we  

enter fall! 

Mrs. Kaimann 

COVID-19 Reminder 
IF ANYONE IN YOUR FAMILY HOUSEHOLD HAS SYMPTOMS AND/OR GETS 

TESTED FOR COVID, PLEASE KEEP YOUR CHILD(REN) HOME UNTIL YOU HAVE 

MORE INFORMATION (i.e…TAKEN A COVID TEST/TEST RESULTS, DOCTOR VISIT)! PLEASE 

CALL MRS. KAIMANN IF YOU ARE UNSURE ABOUT WHAT TO DO!  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  



St. Paul PTO  
 

The first meeting of the year will be 

held on Wednesday, October 7 at 

6:30 PM in the gym.   

Mask are required. 

WATER BOTTLE 

 
Please remember to send a 

water bottle in with all K-8th grade 

students.  They will be allowed to 

refill them throughout the day. 

Aftercare Notice 
 
There will be NO AFTERCARE on Octo-

ber 2nd. This is a 12:00 dismissal day as 

well. Please make arrangements for the 

noon pick up of  your children.    

Thank you. 

School News/ 

Reminders 

St. Paul Spirit 

Store will be  

opening up 

NEXT WEEK!! 



Congratulations to the following  

students who completed the  

St. Charles City-County Library  

Summer Challenge reading program! 
 

Colton Lanham  Max Mueller  Nathan Hembrock 

Lily Hall    Keegan McEnaney Magdalene Buerck 

August Muller  Maggie Dunkin  Isabel Hembrock 

Caroline Lanham Christian Hall  James Roettger 

Isabel Hembrock Caroline Lanham Christian Hall 

James Roettger  Owen McEnaney John Henry Roettger 

Max Lanham  Kenny Dunkin  Josie Cornett             

Charles Hall 





 

If you have any extra time and would like to help out during lunch feel free to sign up at the following links: 

Recess Monitors: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-202021 

 Cafe Servers:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-2020211 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-202021
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-2020211




Our Kindergarten 

through 8th grade 

celebrated a beautiful 

mass together with 

Father Blessing in the 

Gym.   

Lead me to the 

cross where 

Your love 

poured out. 


